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Year 2 
Homework Challenge – Summer Term 1 2024 

 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however 
children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading, 
spellings, maths and English homework that are set. 
 

Mural 

Can you design a mural that you 

would like on one of the walls in your 

bedroom? 

 

 

Scientists 

Research a famous scientist who 

created an important electrical 

invention and present your findings 

(e.g. Edison, Faraday, Franklin). 

 

Northern Europe 

Choose one of the Scandinavian or 

Nordic countries and create a display 

including key information, landscape, 

currency, landmarks, climate etc. 

 

Survey 

Create a survey of your family/friends 

favourite… 

Present it in either a bar graph or as a 

pictogram. 

 

R.E – Islam 

Research and draw a mosque. 

What does a mosque look like? 

What are they like on the inside? 

What happens in a mosque?  

Get creative draw an image of a 

mosque, you can then add 

information that you have found out 

about a mosque to your image.  

 

 

PSHE – Relationships 

Write a card to someone special.  

Who will you choose to write a card 

to? Why is this person special to you? 

How do they make you feel?    

Create and write a card to someone 

special to let them know what they 

mean to you. You can choose anyone 

you like. See if they decide to write a 

card / message back to you.    

 

The challenge work is due in Friday 17th May and on Monday 20th May at 2:55pm each child will 
get to present their work and for it to be celebrated. Parents are invited to this session too!  The 
above menu details a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. We do ask 
that everyone has a go at this homework so they all have something to share at the end of each 
term. We thank you for your continued support. 
 


